
EAST CAROLINA UNIVERSITY 

Faculty Senate 

Greenville, North Carolina 27858-4353 

(919) 757-6537 

April 18, 1988 

Dr. Richard Eakin, Chancellor 

East Carolina University 
Spilman 

Greenville, N. C. 27858 

Dear Chancellor Eakin: 

At the April 12, 1988, meeting of the ECU Faculty Senate, the following 
resolutions were approved for your consideration: 

#88-21 Consideration of William Bloodworth for the position of 
Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs 

#88-22 Appreciation to Joe Calder 

#88-23 Appreciation to Elmer Meyer 

#88-24 Committee on Committees: Changes to charges of the following 
committees: Career Education, Faculty Governance, Unit Code 
Screening, Research/Creative Activity, and Teaching Grants 
(See Agenda of March 15, 1988, Meeting) 

Committee on Committees: Changes to charges of the following 
committees: Admissions, Calendar, Continuing Education, Faculty 
Computer (See Agenda of March 15, 1988 Meeting) 

#88-26 Curriculum Committee Report: Minutes of March 24, 1988 

#88-27 Proposed Emeritus Policy 

#88-29 Code for the School of Social Work (Attached) 

#88-30 Recommendation: Student Workload/Courseload 

#88-32 Request for funding for Teaching Effectiveness National Conference 

#88-33 Unit Codes for Art, Health Sciences Library, History, and 
Library and Information Studies (Attached) 
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Senate Resolution #88-28, Faculty Manual, Appendix A Amendment: 
Parliamentarian of the Faculty, will be considered in the General Faculty 

Meeting in August, and following approval of the body will be forwarded to 

you. 

Senate Resolutions #88-31 and #88-34 were referred back to committees for 

further consideration. 

Please find attached a copy of the Minutes of the April 12, 1988, Faculty 

Senate meeting for your convenience. 

Sincerely, 

Os, Mtheoty) 
Conner Atkeson 354 

Chair of the Faculty 
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